
RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA…”THE BEST WATERFRONT CITY IN WHICH TO LIVE, WORK, & PLAY” 

 

  

 
 

 
 

To:       BRYNT JOHNSON, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 
 

Through:  RICKEY LITTLE, BUYER 
 
From:   DEAN MEALY, PURCHASING MANAGER 
 
Date:   SEPTEMBER 12, 2016  
 
Subject:   RECOMMENDATION: ITB 822-16 6th & 7th Street Drainage Project  

 

 

On August 1st, 2016 an invitation to bid (ITB) was posted on the 6th & 7th Street Drainage 
Project.   
 
B & B Underground Contractors, Inc. provided a quote of $829,417.00 and was the lowest 
responsive and responsible bidder out of three (3) bidders.  The Public Works Director, will be 
provided a copy of the quote which are included as an attachment to this recommendation letter.  
    
Accordingly, the Purchasing Department recommends that B & B Underground Contractors, Inc. 
be awarded the contract for 6th & 7th Street Drainage Project.   
 
CC:  
 
BRYNT JOHNSON, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR  
Purchasing File   
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